Nathanael, 

Given the farming use is a potential contaminative land use and the users of the proposed development would be vulnerable to contamination, I’d like to see an assessment of the potential for land contamination to affect the development and recommend applying the standard contaminated land conditions to allow for a phased assessment of land contamination.

Best regards, 

Sean Gregory
Environmental Protection Officer
Cherwell District Council

